
Appraisal Subcommittee 
 Federal Financial Institutions Examination Council 

 

 
December 22, 2004 

 
 
 
Robert Provart, Chairperson 
Wyoming Certified Real Estate Appraisers Board  
2020 Carey Ave, Suite 100 
Cheyenne, WY 82002-0180 
 
Dear Mr. Provart: 
 
 Thank you for the opportunity to review the proposed changes to the Wyoming Certified 
Real Estate Appraiser Board Rules and Regulations. The proposed changes reflect amendments 
we suggested in our August 17, 2004 field review letter. Therefore, we support their prompt 
adoption. Please provide us a copy of the adopted rules. 
 
  

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 Ben Henson 
   Executive Director  

cc:  Donna Rice, Executive Director 

 


